GAMBLING COMMISSION E-BULLETIN

19 November 2012

Welcome to our fortnightly newsletter. You have registered on our website to receive news and updates from us.

In this edition:

- 1. Advice regarding when a machine is 'available for use'
- 2. Revocations result as personal licence holders depart
- 3. Regulatory sanctions register updated
- 4. Commission targets Institute of Licensing (IOL) event for illegal machines briefing
- 5. Current vacancies
- 6. Other news

1. Advice regarding when a machine is 'available for use'

We have updated the advice note published in 2007 regarding when a gaming machine is considered available for use.

Read more...

2. Revocations result as personal licence holders depart

We have revoked more than 250 personal licences in cases where personal licence holders who have held their licences for over five years have failed to pay the maintenance fee.

Read more...

3. Regulatory sanctions register updated

The operator regulatory sanctions register on the Commission website has been updated.

Read more...

4. Commission targets Institute of Licensing (IOL) event for illegal machines briefing

Keeping local authorities up to speed on illegal gaming machines was one of the key aims of our Local Authority Liaison Unit (LALU) at last week's IOL conference in Birmingham.

Read more...

5. Current vacancies

We are currently recruiting for two vacancies; please see the jobs section of our website for more information on how to apply.

Read more...

6. Other news

Registration for Machine Games Duty is now open

Advertising Standards Authority issue ruling on Daily Mirror online casino advert featuring popular cartoon characters

Responsible Gambling Trust launches 2013 Kilimanjaro fundraising expedition

THE NEXT E-BULLETIN WILL BE SENT 3 DECEMBER 2012

- If your colleagues would like to subscribe to this newsletter, please register here.
- If you do not wish to receive future issues, click <u>unsubscribe</u> and send the email that is generated.